

Teresa Critien Cabinet Office Communications

3 rd Floor 22 Whitehall – Kirkland House London SW1A 2WH Tel: 020 7276 5461

GTN: 276 5461

E-mailteresa.critien@cabinet-office.x.gsi.gov.uk

Web: www.cabinet-office.gov.uk

November 2009

Our Reference: FOI268925

Mr Stephen Wynn

Dear Mr Wynn,

Thank you for your e-mail requesting:

"E mail address for Mark whose response to Building Britain's Future was over 1000 characters"

I am dealing with it under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I am writing further to your request for information to advise you that the information you requested is being withheld under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The exemptions which apply to this information are: section 40(2) (personal data) of the Freedom of Information Act because it is personal data disclosure of which would contravene the data protection principles under the Data Protection Act 1998. This is an absolute exemption.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request or wish to request an internal review, you should write to:

Sue Gray Director Cabinet Office 70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS

email: foiteam@cabinet-office.x.gsi.gov.uk

You should note that the Cabinet Office will not normally accept an application for internal review if it is received more than two months after the date that the reply was issued.

If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Cabinet Office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

1/1

Yours Sincerely

Teresa Critien

Cabinet Office Communications